
	
	
	
	

Spring	&	Summer	Workshops	are	now	open	for	registration!	
Visit	www.castlehill.org/workshops	to	view	the	calendar.		

From	children	to	seniors,	there	is	something	for	everyone	at	Castle	Hill!	
	
Castle	Hill	is	once	again	offering	a	FREE	SENIOR	PROGRAM,	which	gives	local	
seniors	(age	60+)	an	opportunity	to	take	a	workshop	at	no	cost.			
Spring	classes	include:	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Painting	with	Rob	Dutoit			 Poetry	with	Keith	Althaus	 			Ceramics	with	Chris	Watt	
	
In	order	to	participate,	you	must	be	a	resident	of	Provincetown,	Truro,	Wellfleet,	
Eastham,	Orleans,	Chatham,	Harwich,	or	Brewster.		For	more	information,	or	to	sign	
up	visit	www.castlehill.org	or	call	508-349-7511	
	

	
This	March	we	are	also	offering	Art	on	Saturdays	with	Janice	
Redman	for	children	ages	6+.		What	better	way	to	spend	the	
winter	weekends	than	learning	a	new	craft!					
	
Learn	how	to	wet	and	needle	felt,	sew,	and	make	objects	to	
apply	your	needle	felt.	Use	your	imagination	to	stuff	and	
make	sculptures	or	functional	objects	such	as	bags,	purses,	
dog	coats,	hats,	the	possibilities	are	endless!	
	
Saturdays,	March	2,	9,	16,	&	30	
10am	–	12pm	
Click	for	more	information	and	to	sign	up!		

	
	

Visit	us	online	to	check	out	all	the	spring	workshop	opportunities	including:		
Drawing	the	Human	Figure	with	Laura	Shabott,	Baking	with	Debi	Best,	

	Indian	Cooking	with	Cheryl	and	Debi	Best,	Spring	into	Encaustic	with	Cherie	
Mittenthal,	Astrology	with	Martha	Clarke	and	more!	


